
Dear Taxpayers, 
 
We would like to extend our sincere thanks to Corrie Goessman and all the residents who 
attended the recent community potluck. Your participation and support help strengthen 
our neighborhood spirit. Special appreciation also goes out to those who assisted with 
clearing the dying bushes — your efforts made a visible difference. 
 
The SEID Trustees continue to work closely with the Regional District of Okanagan-
Similkameen (RDOS) on the conversion process. We remain committed to keeping you 
informed and engaged as this work progresses. 
 
As we are in the middle of the hot, dry summer, we encourage everyone to explore water-
wise practices through the Make Water Work initiative. This program offers practical tips 
for conserving water in your yard, such as: 
• Watering between dusk and dawn to reduce evaporation 
• Using drip irrigation for shrubs and gardens 
• Choosing drought-tolerant plants suited to the Okanagan climate 
• Leaving grass clippings as mulch and aerating your lawn for better water retention 
These small changes can make a big impact on our shared water resources. Learn more 
and take the pledge at: 
www.makewaterwork.ca 
 
Do you know your watering day? 
 
Even numbered properties - Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday 
 
Odd numbered properties - Wednesday, Friday and Sunday 
 
Thank you for your continued support and commitment to our community. 
 

http://www.makewaterwork.ca/

